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2nd May 2017 
 
Dear Parents/Guardians 
 
I hope you all enjoyed the bank holiday weekend. 
 
Weekly Foci 
 
The Enterprise skill of the week is ‘Fearless of making mistakes’; our Literacy focus of the week is 
‘Verbs’; the Teaching and Learning focus of the week is ‘Engagement’ and our Christian value of the 
week is ‘Welcoming’. Please us to reinforce these at home. 
 
Happening this week 
 
Tuesday 

 Learning Walk Week 
 
Wednesday 

 Parent/Governor Prayer Meeting at 5.30pm 
 Year 6 Parent meetings at 6pm and 6.30pm 
 Friends of FBS meeting at 7pm 

 
Thursday 

 Sue Johns will be visiting the school looking at Enterprise files and diplomas 
 
Friday 

 Duke of Edinburgh year 9 residential trip 
 LAMDA showing at 5.30pm 

 
Boys of the Week 
 
Callie Thomas for Boys - Brunel 
Dawud Alam for Faith - Liddell 
Thomas Battah for Faith - Dickens 
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Josiah Allcock, W1 - Boys 
 
LAMDA Showing – Friday 5th May at 5.30pm 
 
Rachel Knowles, our LAMDA teacher, would like to invite you to a showing of Drama pieces on Friday 
5th May at 5.30pm in the school hall. The cast include nine boys from Year 8 and 9. If would be great for 
these boys to have a supportive audience to perform their pieces in front of ahead of their LAMDA 
exams.  This is also a great opportunity for parents to come and taste what the private acting lessons at 
FBS are all about. 
 
Spaces are limited, therefore, if you would like to attend please email the school by Wednesday 3rd 
May at info@fulhamboysschool.org to confirm. 
 
Parent Survey 
 
Thank you to parents who took part in the parent survey, we really value your opinion. We will be 
sending out the results and action points of this later this afternoon. 
 
Recruitment 
 
We have appointed three new PE teachers and two Learning Support Assistants for September and a 
Finance and Data Officer who will be joining us in June.  
 
Sport 
 
Mr Lane sent a letter out last week inviting parents and boys to take part in the Fulham Palace Park 
Run on Saturday 6th May 2017. This is a weekly event that runs nationally and starts at 9am every 
Saturday. It is absolutely free of charge to take part. However, to support our commitment to social 
enterprise we will be collecting one pound from each competitor as a donation to the Boy’s respective 
house charity, on behalf of The Fulham Boys School. 
   
If you and your son wish to sign up for the event then please follow the 
link: https://www.parkrun.com and when selecting a running club please select The Fulham Boys 
School RC from the options available.   
 
If your son does to take part we ask that he wears his full school PE kit and lets Mr Greenwood know 
he will be taking part.  FBS staff will be attending the park run on 6th May, 10th June and 17th June.  
 
Dates for the Diary 
 
5th May – LAMDA showing 
12th May – International Food Market Day 
23rd May – Whole School Photo 
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26th May – Headmaster’s Coffee Morning 
29th May to 2nd June inclusive – Half term holiday 
5th June – Boys back to school 
16th June – Friends of FBS Auction 
22nd June – School Show 
29th June – Sports afternoon 
30th June – End of Year Service 
13th July – Friends of FBS Festival 
14th July – Summer Term ends 
 
Diolch 
 

 
Alun Ebenezer 
Headmaster 


